
 

 
Valla Beach Community Association - General Meeting 
        

                 Monday 22 July 7pm at our Community Hall 
  

The Meeting will commence with a presentation from Nambucca Valley Council’s Keegan Noble  

(Environmental Project Officer) about a successful grant application for maintenance and  
replacement of facilities in and around Valla Beach in the near future. 

 

Topics for the Meeting include: 
 

 A progress report on the permanent Outdoor Stage at Valla Reserve and the new Deep Creek 
footbridge  

 TfNSW introduction of Regulation/Rule 72 at the Valla Beach Road and Giinagay Way  
 Intersection 
 Community Resilience Team and Defib Reports  

 
 

And come along to the Valla Beach Community Market  
 

Saturday 3rd August 8am-1pm 
 

As we had to cancel our April and June Markets, we wanted to let everyone know about our next Market. 
And get up to speed with what is happening in our beautiful part of the world by checking out our bi-monthly 

newsletter, the Valla Views.  You can apply for the bi-monthly editions to be emailed directly to you.   
Just google vallabeachcommunityassociation and follow the prompts. 

For those who do not have access to a computer, there will always be printed copies available at Valla Beach 
House Providore, Nourish Café and Grocery, Valla Pharmacy and Valla Real Estate.  

 

Any enquiries:  Carole Andersen 0413 611 531  
 


